How to Access Assignments if Students are Quarantined

Hello Hazelwood Central Hawk Family, If your child is quarantined due to a
student testing positive, here is how your student can access their
assignments during their 10 day quarantine.

Students: Access assignments through Google Classroom. You may reach
out to your teachers via email during that time.If you are feeling sick during

the time of your quarantine, please reach out to your teachers and let them

know ASAP.

Teachers: Please keep modes of communication open with your students
and parents via email or phone conversation.

Attendance: Attendance will be handled through the attendance
department. Students will NOT be penalized for being in quarantine. All
attendance issues are handled through Mrs. Lohman in the attendance
department.



